
From:
To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: No extension of emergency powers.
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To whom it may concern,

There is no longer a state of emergency anywhere in Australia. The effects of covid have
been limited and now it is up to the absolute common sense of the amazing people of
Australia. We can think for ourselves! Thre power that our premier and her ministers think
they have over us all must be removed. The economy cannot continue in this way where
people at the top can make changes with the flick of a switch. Please do not continue an
extension of this bill. It is unnecessary and far more damaging. 

Regards, Jessice Garratt
 

Public Health and Other Legislation (Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2022 Submission No. 629

Page No. 1




